
"An inherent risk of exposure to COVID-19 exists in any public place where people are present. COVID-19 is an extremely contagious 
disease that can lead to severe illness and death. By attending any Rose Drive Friends Church sponsored events, you voluntarily assume 

all risks related to exposure to COVID-19." 

 

 

 

Church on Campus Frequently Asked Questions 
As of 10/12/20 

 

How many worship services will we have?  
We will have two worship services at 9 and 10:30 AM, both in-person and live-streamed. Seating will be limited 
to 25% capacity in the Sanctuary. Additional seating will be available on the Patio to watch the livestream. 
Children’s programming will be available during the 9 and 10:30 AM services for Nursery through 5th grade. 
Junior High and High School will have programming each week at 10:30 AM.  
 
What are the expectations of people attending Church on Campus?  

 Please maintain 6 feet of physical distancing and allow 4 empty chairs between households.  

 Please wear cloth masks over your nose and mouth.  

 Please stay home if you or anyone in your household is ill.  
 
Do all staff, volunteers, and attenders have to wear masks?  
Yes. Face coverings (covering both the mouth and nose) are required for all staff, volunteers, and attenders, 
unless they are on stage. Those on stage will wear masks when they are not leading worship or speaking. We 
will also continue to offer live-streamed services for those who do not want to wear face coverings. Cloth 
masks and disposable paper masks are acceptable. Masks are also required for all kids ages 3 and above and 
are not recommended for children under 2. Although we encourage you to bring your own, we will have masks 
available, if needed.  
 
Will each person have to have their temperature taken?  
Our staff and volunteers will have their temperatures taken upon their arrival by the Safety Team. For the 
safety of others, anyone with a temperature over 100 degrees will be sent home. Attenders are asked to self-
screen at home and should not attend Church on Campus if they or anyone in their househould are ill. All 
children 5th grade and under will be required to have their temperature taken to be checked into children’s 
programming. Parents of Junior High and High School students will be encouraged to assess their students at 
home before sending them to any programming.  
 
How often will the Sanctuary and other rooms be disinfected?  
All rooms on campus will be cleaned and disinfected after every use. The Safety Team will clean high traffic 
areas throughout Sunday mornings. The children’s and youth staff will disinfect toys, game controllers, pool 
cues, etc. after every use.  
 
What are the safety procedures in RDFkidz, Junior High (JHM) and High School (HSM)? 
We are glad you asked! Please visit www.rdf.org/children, www.rdf.org/jrhigh, or www.rdf.org/highschool to 
see the specific safety protocols for your family.    

http://www.rdf.org/children
http://www.rdf.org/jrhigh
http://www.rdf.org/highschool

